
 
 

To be submitted to the Council at its meeting on 17th December, 2020 

  

CABINET 
 

14th October 2020 at 5.00 p.m. 
 

Present:  Councillor Jackson (in the Chair) 

Councillors Cracknell, Procter, Shepherd, Shreeve and S. Swinburn. 

 
Officers in attendance: 

• Rob Walsh (Joint Chief Executive) 

• Steve Pintus (Director of Public Health) 

• Clive Tritton (Interim Director of Economy and Growth) 

• Sharon Wroot (Director of Resources and Governance) 

• Iain Lovell (Assistant Director Communications) 

• Damien Jaines-White (Acting Assistant Director Regeneration) 

• Eve Richardson-Smith (Legal Team Manager and Deputy Monitoring Officer) 

• Paul Windley (Democratic and Scrutiny Team Manager) 
 
 

CB.50 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 

There were apologies for absence from Councillors Fenty and Lindley for 
this meeting. 
 

CB.51 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
There were no declarations of interest with regard to any items on the 
agenda for this meeting. 
 

CB.52 GRIMSBY TOWN CENTRE MASTERPLAN FRAMEWORK 
 
Cabinet considered a report from the Leader of the Council presenting the 
new Grimsby Town Centre Masterplan Framework in its final form 
following extensive public and stakeholder consultation. 
 
RESOLVED – 



 
1. That the final draft of the Grimsby Town Centre Masterplan 

Framework be adopted and the Director of Economy and Growth be 
authorised to publish the same.  

 
2. That the projects identified in the Grimsby Town Centre Masterplan 

Framework be supported, as a basis for moving forward 
transformational regeneration activity in the town centre. 

 

CB.53 TOWN INVESTMENT PLAN – PROJECT PROPOSALS 
 
Cabinet considered a report from the Leader of the Council presenting 
information on the project proposals for the Grimsby Town Investment 
Plan 
 
RESOLVED –  That the project proposals for inclusion in the Town 
Investment Plan be agreed as set out in the report now submitted and that 
authority be delegated to the Chief Executive, in consultation with the 
Leader of the Council and the Chair of the Greater Grimsby Board, to 
submit the finalised document to government no later than 30th October 
2020. 
 

There being no further business, the Chairman declared the meeting 
closed at 5.21 p.m. 


